
LPNA General Meeting
February 6, 2013

Senior Friendship Center

The General Meeting was called to order at 6 pm by Kate Lowman, LPNA President.

BOARD MEMBERS ATTENDING: Kate Lowman, Teresa Stone, Betsy Sublette, 
Marwan Khammash,  Jude Levy and Rene Desjardins.

New residents and City Commission candidate Susan Chapman were introduced. A 
reminder that the 20th Tunes in the Park is coming soon. Heads up on zoning text 
amendments about cluster housing and non-conforming lots.

The minutes from December 12, 2012, were adopted without change by a motion from 
Rene Desjardins, 2nd by Betsy Sublette.

Betsy presented the Treasurerʼs Report, stating that our current balance is $6,491.41.  
She gave a recap for 2012. 

We met Chief DiPino and she gave us her background, and told us her goals for 
Sarasota. Also some tips for community policing and urged us to go to the citizen police 
academy.

Kate discussed the Overlay Compromise and explained the Draft dated 2-1-13.

Rene talked about the proposed application for The Queue. Everyone got a copy of the 
unofficial plan and Renee explained about the entrance and easements along with the 
lack of setbacks.  Planning Board meeting on Queue vacations of easements and alleys 
will be on Wednesday March 18 at 6 pm.

Jude Levy talked about forming a committee to create a walking tour map of Laurel 
Park. There was a sign-up sheet for the committee
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